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Year 
Group 

Branch 1:  
Creation and 

Covenant 

Branch 2:  
Prophecy and 

Promise 

Branch 3:  
Galilee to 
Jerusalem 

Branch 4:  
Desert to garden 

Branch 5: 
To the Ends of the 

Earth 

Branch 6:  
Dialogue and 

Encounter 

EYFS The whole of 
creation shows 
God’s love for us. 

Mary was called to 
be Jesus’ mother. 
Jesus was born in a 
stable. 

The Magi visited 
Jesus with gifts. 
 
 

Easter is a 
celebration that 
Jesus is still with us. 

Sunday is a special 
day for the Church 
to celebrate. 
 

To understand the 
Christian family and 
beyond. Jewish 
belief in One God. 

Year 1 That all that is 
comes from God. 
Prayer is a way to 
draw closer to God. 

The Christmas story 
reveals God’s love 
by sending Jesus his 
Son. 

Jesus encountered 
lots of people in His 
life and changed 
their lives for the 
better. 
 

The events of the 
last week of Jesus’ 
life. 
 

The narrative 
sequence of the life 
of Jesus Christ. 
 
 

To understand the 
Christian belief in 
One God. Jewish 
belief in One God. 

Year 2 God makes a 
covenant with Noah 
to save all living 
things. Understand 
the term 
‘stewardship’. The 
Sacrament of 
Baptism. 

The Annunciation to 
Mary. Advent. The 
Birth of John the 
Baptist. The birth of 
Jesus. 

John the Baptist 
prepares the Way. 
The Baptism of 
Jesus. Temptation in 
the Wilderness. 
Jesus and His 
Apostles. 
 
 

Lent and 
Reconciliation. Holy 
Week. 
 

Jesus ascends into 
heaven. Pentecost. 
The fruits of the 
Holy Spirit. 
Conversion of Saul. 
 

The Christian family 
works locally and 
globally to serve 
others. Jewish 
religious laws, 
beliefs, worship and 
life. 

Year 3 Humans are made 
in the image of God. 
The story of 
Creation. 
Stewardship and 
Social Teaching 
about human 

Sunday is a holy 
day. Celebration of 
Mass. That the 
angel brings God’s 
message. Advent. 

The visit of the 
Magi. The kingdom 
of God. Miracles of 
Jesus. Parables. The 
‘Our Father’. 
 
 

Events of Holy 
Week. The Last 
Supper and the first 
Eucharist. Liturgy of 
the Eucharist. 
 

Scripture and Mass. 
The Trinity. 
Importance of 
Mary. Life of Jesus 
in the Gospels. 

Exodus and the Last 
Supper. Jewish 
Passover. Islamic 
religious laws, 
beliefs, worship and 
life. 
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dignity. 

Year 4 The story of 
Abraham. Joseph 
and his family. 
Virtues and the way 
a person lives. 

Prophets waken 
expectation of the 
Messiah. Jesus’s 
ancestry. Advent. 

Jesus’ miracles. The 
Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and 
the Sick. 
 

God’s mercy and 
forgiveness. Holy 
Week. 
 

The Resurrection. St 
Peter. The Church in 
the world. Mary, 
Mother of the 
Church. 
 

Life and work of St 
Paul. Universal 
Catholic Church. 
Five pillars of Islam. 

Year 5 The Moses story, 
focusing on the call 
and the covenant. 

The great kings of 
the Old Testament. 
Jesus fulfils 
promises made to 
David. 

The Beatitudes. The 
great 
commandment. 
Parables about 
God’s law. 
 
 

Lent. Sacrament of 
Reconciliation. 
Sorrowful mysteries 
of the Rosary. 
 

Confirmation. 
Pentecost. Gifts of 
the Holy Spirit. 
 
 

The covenant with 
Abraham as 
foundation. 

Year 6 The second account 
of Creation. Laudato 
Si and care for 
Creation. The 
Sacrament of 
Baptism.  

The importance and 
role of Women in 
salvation history. 

The miracles 
(Wedding at Cana, 
Healing the Blind 
Man, Raising of 
Lazarus). The 
Sacraments as ways 
to encounter God. 
 

Holy Week and the 
Last Supper. 
Washing of feet. 
Stations of the 
Cross. 

Resurrection. The 
empty tomb. 
Apostle’s Creed. 
Holy Trinity. 
 
 

Christian 
responsibility for 
the common good. 
Links between 
beliefs and practices 
in other faiths. 


